# NEWSLETTER WWW.cullingworthpreschool.org.uk

## Welcome to a new year at Preschool!



This year our planning is presented in a new way which now includes 'Ideas for Home'. These ideas are connected to the planning, which is still based on each individual child's interests. Our planning ensures that every child is given the opportunity to access activities and resources, along with the delivery of the Foundation Stage curriculum, which will support their learning and development.

For our new starters, the planned focus will be on settling in. The Information from Home and our developing relationship with your child will then form the basis of their individual planning.

If you wish to read our planning, it can be found on the Parents' Noticeboard. Please feel free to speak to any member of staff if you require any additional information.

### **Coffee Morning**

The Preschool committee will be holding a coffee morning in the committee room (just inside the main doors) on Friday 26 September.

Please come in, have a catch up and meet other families over coffee and cake.

#### **Lunch Time**

At Cullingworth Preschool we encourage healthy eating and ask that your child's lunch box does not contain sweets. It is also recommended that an ice pack is used to keep the food at the correct temperature. Please pack the usual amount of food that your child would eat during lunchtime at home.

## Parents' Information Events

We will be holding various Parents' Information Events throughout the school year, with a focus on the Early Years Foundation Stage and how your child's learning and development is supported.

Please look out for further information via emails and home/preschool diaries.

#### **Snack time and Lunch Club**

May we politely remind you that we ask for a donation of 50p per family, per week, towards our healthy snack, which usually consists of fresh fruit and may include a selection of other healthy foods eg: porridge, pasta, cereals or toast.

There are still vacancies for the Tuesday Lunch Club which is held from 12.00-1.00pm and costs £3.00 per session. Please speak to a member of staff if you would like to book a place for your child.